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NHS PAY 2021 

 
GMB SURVEY: PAY CONSULTATION 

 
 
GMB, the Union of choice for NHS Staff, was the only trade union to reject the NHS 

Pay Award 2018-21. We recently conducted a survey of all members to see how you 

were feeling 18 months into the pay award. Thank you to everyone who responded. 

The results of the survey were used in the latest GMB submission into the Pay Review 

Body. 

 

As we now start to think about the next pay award expected April 2021, we want to 

hear from you with regards your pay expectations. 

 

Please take a few minutes to complete the GMB NHS Pay Consultation Survey below 

and ensure you have your say on pay.  

 

 

You can complete this survey online at: 
 

https://surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NHSPAY2020 
 

 
Please complete the survey by no later than Friday 1st May 2020. 

https://surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NHSPAY2020

